Alaska Peace Officers Association

P.O. Box 240106

Anchorage, Alaska 99524-0106

Phone (907) 277-0515

Fax (907) 272-5355



Business Manager

Joseph Young Anchorage

Board of Directors Officers

John Lucking, Jr. APOA President Soldotna

Dan Frerich, Vice President Anchorage

Angella Long, Past President Wasilla

Directors

John Waldron, President Aleutian Islands Chapter Unalaska

Michele Logan, President Anchorage Chapter Anchorage

Kris Sell, President Capital City Chapter Juneau

Brad Johnson, President Farthest North Chapter Fairbanks

Howard Townsend, President First City Chapter Ketchikan

Kim Wannamaker, President Kenai Peninsula Chapter Kenai

Sam Edwards, President Mat-Su Chapter Wasilla

Thecla LaLonde, President Wrangell Chapter Wrangell February 2, 2010

Representative Harry Crawford House of Representatives State Capitol Juneau AK 99801-1182

Dear Representative Crawford:

On behalf of the Alaska Peace Officers Association (APOA), I would like to thank you for introducing HB 283, an act relating to the purchasing of and restrictions concerning alcoholic beverages.

The APOA State Board of Directors recently reviewed this proposed legislation and decided to unanimously support this bill.

We thank you for addressing this issue. Please contact the APOA office in Anchorage at 277-0515, if there is anything our organization can do to assist in the passage of this bill.

Sincerely,

John Lucking, Jr State President